
 
Information for Prospective Postdoctoral Associates  
Researchers wishing to continue gaining experience through a position as a postdoctoral 
research associate are encouraged to inquire about openings within the Bohn Group. You 
may contact Dr. Bohn directly (either at pbohn@nd.edu or bohngrp@nd.edu) with the 
following information: 
- Name, home country, visa needs (if necessary) 
- Current CV 
- Prior education 
- Description of your research interests and an explanation of how our research would 

benefit by adding you to our group 
- Tentative timeline for starting employment 
 
Dr. Bohn will respond to your inquiry informing you of any available openings. If there are 
no current openings, please note that all CVs and contact information for applicants are kept 
on file for up to 9 months. If new positions open up, these applicants are revisited to see if 
anyone is interested. 
 
If an opening is present, Dr. Bohn will contact you to further the application process, which 
requires 3 letters of reference, and a preliminary phone interview to assess research 
experience and future interests. Applicants making it through a phone interview may be 
invited to campus to meet with our group members, tour the facilities on campus, and give a 
seminar on their previous research. Applicants who receive and accept a job offer are 
expected to be prepared to begin work immediately upon arrival on campus, and will meet 
with Dr. Bohn to set specific, measurable goals to assess their progress. Evaluations will be 
held every 6 months for the duration of the appointment. 
 
More information for postdoctoral applicants, including specifics regarding the Notre Dame 
appointment process, professional development resources, and info on life in South Bend 
can be found at: Notre Dame’s Office of Postdoctoral Scholars. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


